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The Black Death and the Transformation of the West David
Herlihy 1997-09-28 The Black Death was the great
watershed in medieval history. In this compact book,
David Herlihy makes bold yet subtle and subversive
inquiries that challenge historical thinking about this
disastrous period. As in a finely tuned detective story,
he upturns intriguing bits of epidemiological evidence.
And, looking beyond the view of the Black Death as
unmitigated catastrophe, Herlihy sees in it the birth of
technological advance as societies struggled to create
labor-saving devices in the wake of population losses.
New evidence for the plague's role in the establishment
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of universities, the spread of Christianity, the
dissemination of vernacular cultures, and even the rise
of nationalism demonstrates that this cataclysmic event
marked a true turning point in history.
English Law in the Age of the Black Death, 1348-1381
Robert C. Palmer 2001-02-01 Robert Palmer's pathbreaking
study shows how the Black Death triggered massive
changes in both governance and law in fourteenth-century
England, establishing the mechanisms by which the law
adapted to social needs for centuries thereafter. The
Black De
King Death Colin Platt 2014-07-10 This illustrated
survey examines what it was actually like to live with
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plague and the threat of plague in late-medieval and
early modern England.; Colin Platt's books include "The
English Medieval Town", "Medieval England: A Social
History and Archaeology from the Conquest to 1600" and
"The Architecture of Medieval Britain: A Social History"
which won the Wolfson Prize for 1990. This book is
intended for undergraduate/6th form courses on medieval
England, option courses on demography, medicine, family
and social focus. The "black death" and population
decline is central to A-level syllabuses on this period.
The World the Plague Made James Belich 2022-07-19 A
groundbreaking history of how the Black Death unleashed
revolutionary change across the medieval world and
ushered in the modern age In 1346, a catastrophic plague
beset Europe and its neighbours. The Black Death was a
human tragedy that abruptly halved entire populations
and caused untold suffering, but it also brought about a
cultural and economic renewal on a scale never before
witnessed. The World the Plague Made is a panoramic
history of how the bubonic plague revolutionized labour,
trade, and technology and set the stage for Europe’s
global expansion. James Belich takes readers across
centuries and continents to shed new light on one of
history’s greatest paradoxes. Why did Europe’s dramatic
rise begin in the wake of the Black Death? Belich shows
how plague doubled the per capita endowment of
everything even as it decimated the population. Many
more people had disposable incomes. Demand grew for
silks, sugar, spices, furs, gold, and slaves. Europe
expanded to satisfy that demand—and plague provided the
means. Labour scarcity drove more use of waterpower,
wind power, and gunpowder. Technologies like waterpowered blast furnaces, heavily gunned galleons, and
musketry were fast-tracked by plague. A new “crew
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culture” of “disposable males” emerged to man the guns
and galleons. Setting the rise of Western Europe in
global context, Belich demonstrates how the mighty
empires of the Middle East and Russia also flourished
after the plague, and how European expansion was deeply
entangled with the Chinese and other peoples throughout
the world.
A History of Bubonic Plague in the British Isles J. F.
D. Shrewsbury 2005-11-10 How the black rat introduced
the bubonic plague into Britain, and the subsequent
effects on social and economic life.
The Years of Rice and Salt Kim Stanley Robinson
2003-06-03 With the same unique vision that brought his
now classic Mars trilogy to vivid life, bestselling
author Kim Stanley Robinson boldly imagines an alternate
history of the last seven hundred years. In his grandest
work yet, the acclaimed storyteller constructs a world
vastly different from the one we know. . . . “A
thoughtful, magisterial alternate history from one of
science fiction’s most important writers.”—The New York
Times Book Review It is the fourteenth century and one
of the most apocalyptic events in human history is set
to occur—the coming of the Black Death. History teaches
us that a third of Europe’s population was destroyed.
But what if the plague had killed 99 percent of the
population instead? How would the world have changed?
This is a look at the history that could have been—one
that stretches across centuries, sees dynasties and
nations rise and crumble, and spans horrible famine and
magnificent innovation. Through the eyes of soldiers and
kings, explorers and philosophers, slaves and scholars,
Robinson navigates a world where Buddhism and Islam are
the most influential and practiced religions, while
Christianity is merely a historical footnote. Probing
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the most profound questions as only he can, Robinson
shines his extraordinary light on the place of religion,
culture, power—and even love—in this bold New World.
“Exceptional and engrossing.”—New York Post “Ambitious .
. . ingenious.”—Newsday
Black Death to Industrial Revolution Pauline Gregg 1976
The Black Death, 1346-1353 Ole Jørgen Benedictow 2004
"Benedictow's findings relating to the mortality caused
by the Black Death are based on the study and synthesis
of all available demographic studies. Published over the
past forty years, most of them in widely dispersed local
journals and local histories, this cumulative evidence,
astounding in its implications, has gone largely
unnoticed. This book makes it indisputably clear that
the true mortality rate was far higher than has been
previously thought."--BOOK JACKET.
The Great Mortality John Kelly 2012-08-21 “Powerful,
rich with details, moving, humane, and full of important
lessons for an age when weapons of mass destruction are
loose among us.” — Richard Rhodes, Pulitzer Prizewinning author of The Making of the Atomic Bomb The
Great Plague is one of the most compelling events in
human history—even more so now, when the notion of
plague has never loomed larger as a contemporary public
concern. The plague that devastated Asia and Europe in
the 14th century has been of never-ending interest to
both scholarly and general readers. Many books on the
plague rely on statistics to tell the story: how many
people died; how farm output and trade declined. But
statistics can’t convey what it was like to sit in Siena
or Avignon and hear that a thousand people a day are
dying two towns away. Or to have to chose between your
own life and your duty to a mortally ill child or
spouse. Or to live in a society where the bonds of blood
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and sentiment and law have lost all meaning, where
anyone can murder or rape or plunder anyone else without
fear of consequence. In The Great Mortality, author John
Kelly lends an air of immediacy and intimacy to his
telling of the journey of the plague as it traveled from
the steppes of Russia, across Europe, and into England,
killing 75 million people—one third of the known
population—before it vanished.
Before the Black Death Bruce M. S. Campbell 1991
After the Black Death Mark Bailey 2021-02-11 The Black
Death was the worst pandemic in recorded history. This
book presents a major reevaluation of its immediate
impact and longer-term consequences in England.
Black Death Stephen Porter 2018-09-15 The definitive
history of the virulent and fatal plague outbreaks that
wiped out half of London's populations from the medieval
Black Death of the 1340s to the Great Plagues of the
seventeenth century.
Alternative Agriculture: A History Joan Thirsk
1997-10-09 People like to believe in a past golden age
of traditional English countryside, before large farms,
machinery, and the destruction of hedgerows changed the
landscape forever. However, that countryside may have
looked both more and less familiar than we imagine. Take
todays startling yellow fields of rapeseed, seemingly
more suited to the landscape of Van Gogh than Constable.
They were, in fact, thoroughly familiar to fieldworkers
in seventeenth-century England. At the same time, some
features that would have gone unremarked in the past now
seem like oddities. In the fifteenth century, rabbit
warrens were specially guarded to rear rabbits as a
luxury food for rich mens tables; whilst houses had
moats not only to defend them but to provide a source of
fresh fish. In the 1500s we find Catherine of Aragon
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introducing the concept of a fresh salad to the court of
Henry VIII; and in the 1600s, artichoke gardens became a
fashion of the gentry in their hope of producing more
male heirs. The common tomato, suspected of being
poisonous in 1837, was transformed into a household
vegetable by the end of the nineteenth century, thanks
to cheaper glass-making methods and the resulting
increase in glasshouses. In addition to these images of
past lives, Joan Thirsk reveals how the forces which
drive our current interest in alternative forms of
agriculture a glut of meat and cereal crops, changing
dietary habits, the needs of medicine have striking
parallels with earlier periods in our history. She warns
us that todays decisions should not be made in a
historical vacuum: we can find solutions to our current
problems in the experience of people in the past.
After the Black Death Mark Bailey 2021-02-11 The Black
Death of 1348-9 is the most catastrophic event and worst
pandemic in recorded history. After the Black Death
offers a major reinterpretation of its immediate impact
and longer-term consequences in England. After the Black
Death reassesses the established scholarship on the
impact of plague on fourteenth-century England and draws
upon original research into primary sources to offer a
major re-interpretation of the subject. It studies how
the government reacted to the crisis, and how
communities adapted in its wake. It places the pandemic
within the wider context of extreme weather and
epidemiological events, the institutional framework of
markets and serfdom, and the role of law in reducing
risks and conditioning behaviour. The government's
response to the Black Death is reconsidered in order to
cast new light on the Peasants' Revolt of 1381. By 1400,
the effects of plague had resulted in major changes to
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the structure of society and the economy, creating the
pre-conditions for England's role in the Little
Divergence (whereby economic performance in parts of
north western Europe began to move decisively ahead of
the rest of the continent). After the Black Death
explores in detail how a major pandemic transformed
society, and, in doing so, elevates the third quarter of
the fourteenth century from a little-understood paradox
to a critical period of profound and irreversible change
in English and global history.
Epidemics Samuel Kline Cohn, Jr. 2018-04-05 In this
study, Samuel K. Cohn, Jr. investigates hundreds of
descriptions of epidemics reaching back before the
fifth-century-BCE Plague of Athens to the 2014 Ebola
outbreak to challenge the dominant hypothesis that
epidemics invariably provoke hatred, blaming of the
'other', and victimizing bearers of epidemic diseases.
The Black Death: a Turning Point in History? William M.
Bowsky 1971
The Black Death in England W. M. Ormrod 1996
The Black Death Rosemay Horrox 1994-10-15 This book
surveys contemporary responses to the Black Death. The
sources illustrate the fear that spread with the disease
and the diverse ways that such terror influenced social
behaviour.
The Black Death in Egypt and England Stuart J. Borsch
2009-09-15 Throughout the fourteenth century AD/eighth
century H, waves of plague swept out of Central Asia and
decimated populations from China to Iceland. So
devastating was the Black Death across the Old World
that some historians have compared its effects to those
of a nuclear holocaust. As countries began to recover
from the plague during the following century, sharp
contrasts arose between the East, where societies
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slumped into long-term economic and social decline, and
the West, where technological and social innovation set
the stage for Europe's dominance into the twentieth
century. Why were there such opposite outcomes from the
same catastrophic event? In contrast to previous studies
that have looked to differences between Islam and
Christianity for the solution to the puzzle, this
pioneering work proposes that a country's system of
landholding primarily determined how successfully it
recovered from the calamity of the Black Death. Stuart
Borsch compares the specific cases of Egypt and England,
countries whose economies were based in agriculture and
whose pre-plague levels of total and agrarian gross
domestic product were roughly equivalent. Undertaking a
thorough analysis of medieval economic data, he cogently
explains why Egypt's centralized and urban landholding
system was unable to adapt to massive depopulation,
while England's localized and rural landholding system
had fully recovered by the year 1500.
Doctoring the Black Death John Aberth 2021-09-15 This
engrossing book provides a comprehensive history of the
medical response to the Black Death. John Aberth has
translated plague treatises that illustrate the human
dimensions of the horrific scourge, including doctors’
personal anecdotes as they desperately struggled to
understand a deadly new disease.
A Rural Society After the Black Death L. R. Poos
2004-01-29 A Rural Society after the Black Death is a
study of rural social structure in the English county of
Essex between 1350 and 1500. It seeks to understand how,
in the population collapse after the Black Death
(1348-1349), a particular economic environment affected
ordinary people's lives in the areas of migration,
marriage and employment, and also contributed to
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patterns of religious nonconformity, agrarian riots and
unrest, and even rural housing. The period under
scrutiny is often seen as a transitional era between
'medieval' and 'early-modern' England, but in the light
of recent advances in English historical demography,
this study suggests that there was more continuity than
change in some critically important aspects of social
structure in the region in question. Among the most
important contributions of the book are its use of an
unprecedentedly wide range of original manuscript
records (estate and manorial records, taxation and
criminal-court records, royal tenurial records, and the
records of church courts, wills etc.) and its
application of current quantitative and comparative
demographic methods.
The Black Death in London Barnie Sloane 2011-05-02 The
Black Death of 1348–49 may have killed more than 50% of
the European population. This book examines the impact
of this appalling disaster on England's most populous
city, London. Using previously untapped documentary
sources alongside archaeological evidence, a remarkably
detailed picture emerges of the arrival, duration and
public response to this epidemic and subsequent
fourteenth-century outbreaks. Wills and civic and royal
administration documents provide clear evidence of the
speed and severity of the plague, of how victims, many
named, made preparations for their heirs and families,
and of the immediate social changes that the aftermath
brought. The traditional story of the timing and arrival
of the plague is challenged and the mortality rate is
revised up to 50%–60% in the first outbreak, with a
population decline of 40–45% across Edward III’s reign.
Overall, The Black Death in London provides as detailed
a story as it is possible to tell of the impact of the
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plague on a major medieval English city.
British Population History Michael Anderson 1996-07-13
This book brings together in one volume the four studies
on British population history already published in the
series New Studies in Economic and Social History, and
adds to them a new essay on British population in the
twentieth century. Between them, the authors survey the
trends and debates in British population history from
1348 to 1991. Research over the past twenty-five years
has transformed our understanding of how population has
grown and declined, of why the numbers of births,
deaths, marriages and migrants have risen and fallen,
and thrown much new light on the economic and social
impact of these changes. The studies in this book supply
introductions to these problems for readers who are not
themselves demographers but who, as students, teachers,
or non-specialist historians and social scientists, want
to know more about what happened and what are the main
topics of current debate. Full bibliographies for
further study are included.
In the Wake of the Plague Norman F. Cantor 2015-03-17
The Black Death was the fourteenth century's equivalent
of a nuclear war. It wiped out one-third of Europe's
population, taking millions of lives. The author draws
together the most recent scientific discoveries and
historical research to pierce the mist and tell the
story of the Black Death as a gripping, intimate
narrative.
The Scourging Angel Benedict Gummer 2014-07-10 Nothing
experienced in human history, before or since, eclipses
the terror, tragedy and scale of the Black Death, the
disease which killed millions of people in Medieval
Europe. The Scourging Angel tells the story of Britain
immediately before, during and after this catastrophe.
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Against a backdrop of empty homes, half-built cathedrals
and pestilence-saturated cities, we see communities
gripped by unimaginable fear, shock and paranoia. By the
time it completed its pestilential journey through the
British Isles in 1350, the Black Death had left half the
population dead. Despite the startling toll of life,
physical devastation and sheer human chaos it inflicted,
Britain showed an impressive resilience. Amid disaster
many found opportunity, and the story of the Black Death
is ultimately one of survival.
A Rural Society After the Black Death L. R. Poos
2004-01-29 A Rural Society after the Black Death is a
study of rural social structure in the English county of
Essex between 1350 and 1500. It seeks to understand how,
in the population collapse after the Black Death
(1348-1349), a particular economic environment affected
ordinary people's lives in the areas of migration,
marriage and employment, and also contributed to
patterns of religious nonconformity, agrarian riots and
unrest, and even rural housing. The period under
scrutiny is often seen as a transitional era between
'medieval' and 'early-modern' England, but in the light
of recent advances in English historical demography,
this study suggests that there was more continuity than
change in some critically important aspects of social
structure in the region in question. Among the most
important contributions of the book are its use of an
unprecedentedly wide range of original manuscript
records (estate and manorial records, taxation and
criminal-court records, royal tenurial records, and the
records of church courts, wills etc.) and its
application of current quantitative and comparative
demographic methods.
The Children of Eve Louis P. Cain 2012-04-03 "This book
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explores contemporary population issues in a historical
context. It is a world economic history of demographic
change with emphasis on the well-being of the
population. Exploring the years since the Middle Ages,
this unique book emphasizes the commonality of human
experience illustrating how different people, at
different times, in varying circumstances, responded to
similar economic forces in more of less the same way"-The English Economy Following the Black Death Judith R.
Gelman 1982
The Prospect of Global History Chris Wickham 2016-02-11
The Prospect of Global History takes a new approach to
the study of global history, seeking to apply it rather
than advocate it. The volume seeks perspectives on
history from East Asian and Islamic sources as well as
European ones and insists on depth in historical
analysis. The Prospect of Global History will speak to
those interested in medieval and ancient history as well
as modern history. Chapters range from historical
sociology to economic history, from medieval to modern
times, from European expansion to constitutional
history, and from the United States across South Asia to
China.
A History of Epidemics in Britain Charles Creighton 1891
The Great Mortality John Kelly 2006 A narrative account
of the medieval plague, from its beginnings on the
desolate, windswept steppes of Central Asia to its
journey through the teeming cities of Europe.
The Black Death Don Nardo 2011-02-10 The worst pandemic
in recorded history, it is estimated that the Black
Death infected two in three Europeans, resulting in the
deaths of around 25 million, or a third of the
population of the continent. Author Don Nardo explores
the complex moral, economic, and scientific implications
british-population-history-from-the-black-death-to-the-present-day-new-studies-in-economic-and-social-history

of the Black Death. Chapters facilitate critical
conversations from diverse perspectives to provide a
broad understanding of the plague, including the origin
of the disease, the hysteria and panic that consumed
entire populations, the effects to the economy and
culture of the areas affected, and recurrences of plague
in later ages.
Memorandum - 1965
The Complete History of the Black Death Ole Jørgen
Benedictow 2021-03-19 Completely revised and updated for
this new edition, Benedictow's acclaimed study remains
the definitive account of the Black Death and its impact
on history. The first edition of The Black Death
collected and analysed the many local studies on the
disease published in a variety of languages and examined
a range of scholarly papers. The medical and
epidemiological characteristics of the disease, its
geographical origin, its spread across Asia Minor, the
Middle East, North Africa and Europe, and the mortality
in the countries and regions for which there are
satisfactory studies, are clearly presented and
thoroughly discussed. The pattern, pace and seasonality
of spread revealed through close scrutiny of these
studies exactly reflect current medical work and
standard studies on the epidemiology of bubonic plague.
Benedictow's findings made it clear that the true
mortality rate was far higher than had been previously
thought. In the light of those findings, the discussion
in the last part of the book showing the Black Death as
a turning point in history takes on a new significance.
OLE J. BENEDICTOW is Professor of History at the
University of Oslo.
The Black Death Philip Ziegler 2016-12-01 It came out of
Central Asia, killing one-third of the European
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population. And among the survivors, a new skepticism
arose about life and God and human authority. Here, in
this essay by British historian Philip Ziegler, is the
story of the plague that ravaged Europe.
The Black Death and the Transformation of the West David
Herlihy 1997-09-28 Looking beyond the view of the plague
as unmitigated catastrophe, Herlihy finds evidence for
its role in the advent of new population controls, the
establishment of universities, the spread of
Christianity, the dissemination of vernacular cultures,
and even the rise of nationalism. This book, which
displays a distinguished scholar's masterly synthesis of
diverse materials, reveals that the Black Death can be
considered the cornerstone of the transformation of
Europe.
The Black Death Graham Twigg 1985
Myths and Memories of the Black Death Ben Dodds
Mills in the Medieval Economy John Langdon 2004-07-01
The late medieval English milling industry epitomizes
one of the most important technical achievements of
early societies: the exploitation of wind, water and
muscle power for augmenting human endeavours. Through a
computerized analysis of the number and variety of mills
in England from 1300 to 1540, as well as the technology,
practices and personnel sustaining them, Langdon reveals
the structural evolution of the milling industry,
highlighting both its accomplishments and its
limitations. Although it focuses on England during the
later middle ages, the book's innovative methodologies
and original findings will furnish useful comparative
material for all scholars investigating pre-industrial
societies. It also offers a challenging new perspective
on the later middle ages as a time of change, in
addition to providing enthusiasts of old technologies
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generally with a wealth of detail about one of the most
recognizable and enduring features of medieval society.
The Black Death in the Middle East Michael Walters Dols
2019-01-29 In the middle of the fourteenth century a
devastating epidemic of plague, commonly known in
European history as the "Black Death," swept over the
Eurasian continent. This book, based principally on
Arabic sources, establishes the means of transmission
and the chronology of the plague pandemic's advance
through the Middle East. The prolonged reduction of
population that began with the Black Death was of
fundamental significance to the social and economic
history of Egypt and Syria in the later Middle Ages. The
epidemic's spread suggests a remarkable destruction of
human life in the fourteenth century, and a series of
plague recurrences appreciably slowed population growth
in the following century and a half, impoverishing
Middle Eastern society. Social reactions illustrate the
strength of traditional Muslim values and practices,
social organization, and cohesiveness. The sudden
demographic decline brought about long-term as well as
immediate economic adjustments in land values, salaries,
and commerce. Michael W. Dols is Assistant Professor of
History at California State University, Hayward.
Originally published in 1977. The Princeton Legacy
Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to
again make available previously out-of-print books from
the distinguished backlist of Princeton University
Press. These editions preserve the original texts of
these important books while presenting them in durable
paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the
Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to
the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands of
books published by Princeton University Press since its
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founding in 1905.
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